
Dear parents and carers, 

  

On Wednesday this week at 5pm we will be releasing Parents Evening appointments via 

our online booking system. As explained on the Newsletter last term, you will be able to 

book a face-to-face appointment for the 6th March or a Teams appointment for the 

13th March.  There are enough appointments for every child over the two evenings. 

  

On Monday 6th March all parents and carers are welcome into school to view your child's 

books in the classroom between 3.30 and 6.30pm, regardless of whether you have an 

appointment on the 6th or one on the 13th. 

  

Parents who have a face-to-face appointment booked for the 6th March will then go to 

the hall for their allotted time to talk to the teacher. 

  

Parents who have an appointment booked on Teams for the 13th, can still view the 

books the night of the 6th. 

  

From parent feedback last term, we have tried to make sure we can offer a blended 

approach to try and suit as many parents and carers as possible, however these options 

are on a first come, first serve basis. 

  

We look forward to seeing you all on the 6th to enjoy your child's books and learning so 

far this year. 

  

Mrs K Thomas 

Headteacher 
Sent via 
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